Rosenberg Corey

From: Jacqueline Hale <jacqueline_noquestions@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 10:35 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: rent control

My family received a no cause eviction May of 2015. We had been living there for 8 years. The landlord
wanted to raise the rent $400. We were homeless for six month before we had to desperately move into a 2
bedroom dump, or we would have lost our Sec 8 voucher. The landlord charged us $1200 a month more than
my voucher. The place we were terminated from was a 3 bedroom 2 bath for $1275.



